
Alternative transport while we build 
a better station for our community

Queensland Rail is upgrading Lindum station to 
make it more accessible for everyone.

To fast-track construction and deliver the 
upgrade as safely as possible, the station will 
temporarily close from 22 January 2024.

Recently, we asked the community to provide 
feedback on how you’d like to travel during 
the closure.

Information collected from community surveys 
has been used to develop alternative transport 
options, to ensure we continue to meet your 
travel needs during this time.
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Customers can look forward to using the 
new, modern, fully accessible station in 
the second half of 2024.
For more information, and to subscribe 
to receive updates, please contact the 
project team on free call 1800 722 203, 
visit queenslandrail.com.au/projects 
or scan the QR code.

Your new station
The Lindum station upgrade is being delivered 
as part of the Queensland Government’s commitment 
to make our stations fully accessible for all of 
our customers. 

This will mean people in wheelchairs, parents with 
prams, and those with heavy luggage can get easy 
access to our trains.

Key features of this vitally important 
accessibility upgrade:

	 a new footbridge with lift access

	 upgraded North Road park ‘n’ ride, including new 
active transport enclosure

	 improved accessible parking, including kiss ‘n’ ride 

	 full-length, high level platforms and new seating 

	 upgraded hearing augmentation loops and 
tactile ground surface indicators

	 upgraded security cameras and lighting

	 new wayfinding and platform signage

	 accessible toilets and ticket windows

	 new station building and extended 
platform shelters.

Accessibility will be much improved and 
people who have been mobility impaired 

will be able to use public transport, at their local 
stations. We’re pleased that there is a bit of an 
acceleration for these upgrades.

Brisbane is soon to be on the world stage 
during the Olympic and Paralympic Games 

and I congratulate the Queensland Government 
for its commitment to an inclusive and accessible 
transport system.

Robert Dow — Rail Back on Track

Vanessa Low — Paralympian and TrackSAFE Foundation 
Ambassador
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Alternative transport options

	 	 Bus service

•	 Shuttle bus 229 will operate between Lindum 
and Wynnum North stations, including a stop 
on North Road opposite Iona College.

•	 The shuttle will operate every 10-15 minutes 
in peak hour (7am to 9am and 3pm to 4pm on 
weekdays), with additional services running to 
support school start and finish times.

•	 Outside of peak hour, route 229 will connect 
with arriving trains at Wynnum North station.

•	 Existing bus route 224 will also be available 
from Sibley Road.

•	 All route 229 services will be accessible.

	 	 Nearby train stations 

•	 Wynnum North and Hemmant are the nearest 
stations to Lindum and will remain open during 
the upgrade works. 

•	 Limited parking will be available at Lindum 
station for those catching the 229 shuttle. 

•	 Detailed timetable information will be 
available shortly. Once available, you can plan 
your travel by downloading the MyTranslink 
app, visiting translink.com.au or by calling 
13 12 30.


